
 

Gymnastics– Senior Infants to Sixth Class 14th September to 25th 

January 2019 

 Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We are delighted to inform you that Gymnastics at OLG will be re-commencing on Friday 

14th September and will be open to pupils from Senior Infants through to 6th class.  

As with last year, we have secured 2 coaches from Muckross Park Gymnastics Club with 

extensive experience coaching beginners right up to the highest competitive level.  

Over the course of the programme, children new to the sport will learn foundational skills and 

those who have participated last year will build and consolidate on their skills. All children 

will work towards end of year merit badges. There will also be an end of term display for 

parents in January. 

Each hour long session will include warm up, skills at various stations as well as fun and 

games. The classes are open to both boys and girls.  

Details:  

• The classes will be held in the hall.  

• School tracksuit, any other tracksuit, T Shirt / leggings /gym gear may be worn by your 

child.  

• Please ensure your child brings a drink to class. 

• The total cost for the term is €70 

Payment details will be sent out in advance of each term  

Term 1 Day and Time Classes Dates Fee 

Gymnastics Friday 2.45 1st and 2nd Class Sep 14th – Jan 25th 2019 €70 

Gymnastics Friday 3.45 Senior infants, 

1st and 2nd Class 

Sep 14th – Jan 25th 2019 €70 

Gymnastics Friday 4.45 3rd to 6th Class Sep 14th – Jan 25th 2019 €70 

 

Note: There will be no gymnastics on 26th October if the school closes for Presidential 

elections. There will also be no gymnastics on 7th December due to the school closure. 

• Closing date for applications is Tuesday 11th September 2018. Session sizes are limited. 

• Places will be allocated on a lottery basis and will be confirmed via email. 



 • To apply for a gymnastics place, please email olgpasport@gmail.com with GYMNASTICS 

and your CHILD’S CLASS in the subject title e.g. Gymnastics – 1st Class (you can copy the 

below table into the mail) 

Child’s full name  

Child’s class  

Parent / Guardian’s Name Parent  

Parent / Guardian’s Number  

 

We will need parent volunteers to help with supervision. Without your help we will not be 

able to run this programme. A rota will be set up using www.signupgenius.com . More details 

will follow. Parents will be notified as early as possible by email if any session is cancelled. 

GDPR 

Since 25th of May 2018, a new EU regulation called General Data Protection Regulation 

(GDPR) means we must make sure that we have your permission to collect and use your 

personal data.  The PA needs to be able to contact parents in the case of an emergency 

involving their child attending extra-curricular activities.  We will only keep your details on 

file for the school year, but you can ask us to remove your details at any time. 

  

To make sure our Parent Association complies with GDPR when accepting a place on a PA 

activity you must state your consent 

 1. to allow the Parent Association to keep your contact details on file.  

 2.  to allow the Parent Association to contact you by email and telephone in case of an 

emergency   involving your child at an extra-curricular activity  

3. to allow the Parent Association to contact you by email and telephone to   assist with extra-

curricular activities for the children. 

 

When applying for a place please confirm your consent to the above statements 

 

Thank you. 

OLG Gymnastics 


